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Comments: This is a special place for locals and the proposed project will take away the solitude and what is

special about this place. Holland lake has a small community feel and is in very close proximity to the Bob

Marshall Wilderness. Keeping these places wild is important to the identity of Montana and those who recreate

here. I understand the intention but this will not help locals and just further encourage commercialization of our

state without any benefit to the people who live here. Yes there will be jobs but what we lose has much greater

value. There are places in this state that have already been exploited. We don't need more exploitation in one of

the few corners of the wild that remains wild. 


